
 
  

 
 

  
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

LONDON BOROUGH OF WALTHAM FOREST 
 
 

PLANNING AND COMPULSORY PURCHASE ACT 2004 
THE TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING (LOCAL PLANNING) (ENGLAND) 

REGULATIONS 2012 
 

Notice of Adoption of the Planning Obligations Supplementary Planning 
Document (SPD) 2017 

 
 

In accordance with Regulations 11 and 14 of the Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) 
(England) Regulations 2012 (as amended), notice is given that the London Borough of 
Waltham Forest adopted its Planning Obligations Supplementary Planning Document (SPD) 
2017 on 16th May 2017. 
 
The purpose of the SPD is to provide updated guidance relating to current policies and 
regulations on planning obligations and Section 106 agreements and how these will work 
alongside the Community Infrastructure Levy (CIL) in securing the appropriate contributions 
required to support growth in Waltham Forest. 
 
In accordance with Regulation 11, any person with sufficient interest in the decision to adopt 
the above SPD may apply to the High Court for permission to apply for judicial review of the 
decision. Any such application must be made promptly and in any event not later than three 
(3) months after the date on which the SPD was adopted. 
 
 
The adopted SPD, the Adoption Statement and the Consultation Statement can be viewed: 
 

 On the Council’s website:  
https://www.walthamforest.gov.uk/content/planning-obligations  
 

 In person at Sycamore House Reception 
Waltham Forest Town Hall Complex 
London E17 4JF  
(Monday to Friday, 9am to 5pm) 

 

 At all Waltham Forest Libraries during normal opening hours. For locations and 
opening hours see https://www.walthamforest.gov.uk/service-categories/libraries  

 
 
 
For further information on the Planning Obligations SPD, please contact the Planning Policy 
Team by email: planning.policy@walthamforest.gov.uk or by telephone 020 8496 3000. 
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